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While I can appreciate the intent behind the regulation, the foley is the lack of 

available technology to fill the current role held by diesel trucks and engines. There is 

not yet a good, sustainable, widely available, cost effective solution to replace the 

things we rely on these machines for. There needs to be a reasonable cost effective 

solution for people and companies to make the switch if they want to. This should 

also be optional with tax or other incentives, but to dictate what type of vehicles 

someone can own or operate for personal (RV's) or business (over the road trucks) is 

dictatorial. This should be voted on by the people. 


